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          19 September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Football Team Training 

 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Hepple will be running a weekly training session for our school 

football team every Thursday after school starting at 3.25pm until 4.15pm. The training sessions 

will begin on Thursday 26th September 2019 and will take place throughout the Autumn Term. 

 

 We do not currently have the fixtures list of games and venues but these will be sent to you as 

soon as possible. 

 

Your child has indicated that they would like to take part in the training and hopefully be selected 

to represent our school on the team. The team will be chosen over the next two weeks and 

therefore anyone wishing to be considered for team selection must attend training. 

 

If you would like your child to take part please enter your child’s name on the slip below and hand 

it in to the school office as soon as possible. There is no cost for this after school club, however, 

parents may be asked to help with transportation to games. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr S Myers   
Head Teacher    
 

 
I would like my child ____________________________(child’s name) to attend the football 
training sessions on a Thursday after school starting on Thursday 26th September 2019. 
 
 
Parent/Carer__________________________ 
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